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UNOFFICIAL TRANSLATION 

 

Nro. 7-5-M/415 

  

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents 

its compliments to the Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control 

Commission (CICAD) and refers to the note 7-5-M/358 dated October 28, 2013 regarding the 

candidacy of the Government of Peru for the Vice Chair of CICAD for the 2013-2014 period. 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Peru informs of both the withdrawal of the aforementioned 

candidacy as well as the aspiration for the Vice Chair of CICAD for the period 2014-2015, and 

would be grateful if the Executive Secretariat transmits this Note to CICAD members, as well as 

to the Permanent Missions.  

 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States takes this 

opportunity to reiterate to the Executive Secretariat of CICAD the assurances of its highest and 

distinguished consideration. 

 

 

Washington, D.C., December 2, 2013 

 

To the Honorable  

Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American  

Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD)  

Washington, D.C.  

 


